
Important Infor-

mation 

Class teams contin-

ue to upload evi-

dence onto your 

child’s SOLAR as-

sessment page so 

that you are fully in-

formed of their day-

to-day progress.  

Please contact your 

child’s class teacher 

if you would like sup-

port logging onto  

SOLAR.   

 

LISS Pathway  
Summer Newsletter 2024 

 

We hope everyone had a love-
ly Easter break.  

We’re expecting this half term to be a 
busy one and are hoping for some good weather  so that we 
can develop our learning inside and outside the classroom.  
 
Our topic this half term is: ‘Down on the Farm’ and we plan 
on developing our gardening skills by planting different seeds 
and watching them grow.  We will be exploring different ani-
mals in our farmyard role play, naming and identifying their 
features and body parts.  We are also hoping to visit a local 
farm: Christmas Tree Farm, in Downe, to interact with and 
feed the animals there.   
 
We had fun celebrating Eid, in the first week back after East-
er, and explored different artefacts, including clothes and 
prayer mats.  We also had a special lunch, trying different 
tastes and textures.  
 
Upcoming events:  
Letters for other activities this half term will be sent nearer 
the time but upcoming events include:  
 
Red Gates Football Match:  7th May 2024 
Parent visits to classes:  29th April to 10th May 2024  
 
We hope you will be able to join us for these events.  
 


